September 24, 2007 meeting,

The Town of Franklin Board of Aldermen had a special called meeting on Monday, September 24, 2007 at 5:30 P.M. at the Town Hall Board Room. The purpose of the meeting was to review the proposed zoning map. Mayor Joe Collins presided. Aldermen Verlin Curtis, Carolyn Pattillo, Charles Roper and Bob Scott were present. Aldermen Jerry Evans and Billy Mashburn were absent.

Proposed zoning maps

Angela Moore did a power point to explain the proposed zoning map. A copy of the map is attached. Mike Decker said we will be adding the following use to the MICR section: restaurants with sixty seats or less and no drive through.

Adjournment

Mayor	Collins adjourne	d the meeting	at 6:20 P.M.

Joe Collins	s. Mavor	
Joe Comme	5, 1 VIU y O1	
Janet A. A	nderson, Town Clerk	